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March 27 , 2003 

Darrel Hofland 
Village Administrator, Village of Grafton 
Office of the Village Administrator 
P.O. Box 125 
Grafton, WI 53024-0125 

Dear Mr. Hofland: 

Subject: Lime Kiln Park, FID #246036780, BRRTS #0246000743 

Please have your consultant submit a report for groundwater monitoring that has taken place since the last 
report, which was submitted in November of 2001. Your consultant should include an updated evaluation 
of the feasibility of using natural attenuation as a remedy for the site and recommendations for any further 
action and momtonng. Include contammant concentrat10n tables that di splay cietects for each well ove1 
time for easy comparison purposes. 

Have your consultant let me know within 10 days as to when such a report can be submitted. If you have 
any questions about this letter, please call me at 920-892-8756, extension 3023. 

Sincerely, ,,,-------

S)c./ h_( f--.--
q--6hn Feeney ) 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Cc: Earth Tech 
SER File 
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